
Third Adler Rally 2013 

Hi Otto, 

I would like to congratulate the members of the Juventus club for organizing a fabulous Adler 

Motorcycle rally. The weather was perfect as the line up of Adlers numbered twelve. The 

surprise was that the condition of many of the bikes was better than new. There were several 

rare swing models as well as sports and MB models. All the bikes made it to the destination: 

the Birdwood Mill Museum, where all participants had entry to.  

The Adlers performed faultlessly on the wonderful selected route which accommodated all 

the riding skills of young and old alike. There was food and drinks to complement the ride 

and all the club members were clearly experienced in putting on such a wonderful event. The 

Adelaide Hills were full of beautiful scenery and the joy of riding Adlers with like-minded 

people was truly a historic event I shall always cherish.  

Congratulations to all the participants and all the people in the background for their 

dedication in organizing the rally, all of whom share a love for motorcycling. 

Regards, 

Kevin Wilson 

 


